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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 
 
TOPIC:  Investment in GM Holden  
 
REFERENCE:  Written Question – Senator Carr  
 
QUESTION No.: SI-65 
 
I note media reports suggesting that without a commitment from the Abbott Government by the end 
of November, GM Holden is likely to announce it will seek making cars in Australia.  Is this 
consistent with the advice provided to the Department? 
Reference: Australian Financial Review, Car industry on brink, 19 September 2013 
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